






From: Angela Parkes Angela.Parkes@camden.gov.uk
Subject: RE: COUNCIL TAX A/C NO, 84768170

Date: 7 October 2022 at 13:48
To: Gerald Barrett gerald@barrettfirrell.co.uk

Good	a&ernoon
	
MAISONETTE	1ST	&	2ND	FLOOR,	7	BELSIZE	TERRACE,	NW3	4AX
	
The	use	of	the	property	since	16	July	2012	to	the	present	date	has	only	been	residenPal	use.
	
Regards.
-- 
Angela Parkes 
Council Tax Officer 

Telephone: 020 7974 6470

    

From:	Gerald	BarreS	<gerald@barreVirrell.co.uk>	
Sent:	07	October	2022	12:35
To:	Angela	Parkes	<Angela.Parkes@camden.gov.uk>
Subject:	FW:	COUNCIL	TAX	A/C	NO,	84768170
	

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify
your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being
used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear	Angela	Parkes,
	
Thank	you	for	your	email	message.
	
I	had	enquired	about	confirmaPon	that	the	maisoneSe	at	7	Belsize	Terrace	has	been	in
domesPc	use	for	Council	Tax	since	2012.
	
You	have	confirmed	that	the	property	has	this	status	since	the	16th	July	2021.	Could	you
confirm	this	use	since	July	2012	please?
	
Thanks,
	

Gerald Barrett
Director
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Date  : 07/10/2022 

Our Ref : 84768170/AP 

Your ref :  

Direct line : 020 7974 6470 

Fax  : 020 7974 6450 

Textlink : 020 7974 6866 

Email  : revenues@camden.gov.uk 

  

 

 

Barrett Firrell Ltd 

88 Mill Lane 

London  

NW6 1NL 

 

By email gerald@barrettfirrell.co.uk 

 

 

Dear Mr Barrett 

 

Re:  MAISONETTE 1ST AND 2ND FLOOR 
       7 BELSIZE TERRACE 
         LONDON 
         NW3 4AX 

 

Thank you for your recent communication regarding council tax 

 

I am unable to provide you with a history of Council Tax bills have that been issued since 

2021, as this would require the disclosure of previous occupants bills who have since 

vacated the property. 

 

However I can confirm that since this property was included in the Valuation list on 16 July 

2012 it has been and continues to be a domestic dwelling for Council Tax. 

 

If you have any queries regarding this letter or your council tax, please telephone us on 

020 7974 6470. We are open from 9.00 am - 5.00 pm Monday – Friday.  Alternatively, 

please email us at revenues@camden.gov.uk. Please remember to always quote your 

council tax account number in the subject field. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Angela Parkes 

Council Tax Officer
 

 
 
London Borough of Camden 
Council Tax & Business Rates 
PO Box 785 
Redhill 
RH1 9JB 
www.camden.gov.uk 


